
 

 

 
 
 
 

Kappa Sigma Fraternity at Richard 
Stockton College to Conduct 11th 

Annual Polar Plunge 
Event to Benefit Military Heroes Campaign 
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Brigantine, NJ - The brothers of Xi-Rho chapter of the Kappa Sigma Fraternity at The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey have announced plans for their 11th Annual Polar Plunge for 
charity.  

This year the event will take place on Saturday, February 11 at the sea wall at east Brigantine 
Avenue and 13th Street North here at 12 noon. All proceeds from the event will benefit Kappa 
Sigma’s Military Heroes Campaign. The campaign was designed to honor and benefit the 
thousands of wounded military veterans who return from active duty.  It focuses, in particular, on 
providing charitable assistance to the Fisher House Foundation, and the Intrepid Fallen Heroes 
Fund which helps provide free housing to wounded veterans and their families for the duration 
of rehabilitation.  

“There is no registration fee to take part in this fun event to benefit our brave veterans,” said 
Michael Steele, a Stockton student and member of Kappa Sigma.  “We ask all who take part in 
the event or who come out to watch to help us through their monetary donations. Every 
donation makes a difference, no matter how large or small.”  

Steele said those who are unable to take part in the Plunge, an icy dip in the Atlantic Ocean, 
may still help by mailing their donations by check or money order to Kappa Sigma Fraternity, 
Office of Student Development, The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey, 101 Vera King 
Farris Drive, Galloway NJ 08205.  PayPal donations may be made to ksxrgt285@gmail.com. 

For more information, contact Michael Steele at (862) 823-4433 or by email at 
Msteelejr@gmail.com 
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